June 9, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
C-SPAN

Suite 650

400 North Capital Street N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb

[ would like to thank you profusely for taking time out of your very busy schedule
to meet with us and talk to us about leadership. As the Chairman and Chief Executive
Officer at C-SPAN, your time is very valuable and very limited, which makes it all the
more wonderful that you did take time to meet with us.

[ was very impressed with the way you conducted your talk. When you took
surveys, you incorporated everyone in the room which kept the audience listening to your

conversation.

I was most impressed with your demonstration of a trait I have found in many
valuable leaders, persistence. In the beginning your idea of C-SPAN was rejected by
many people, but you kept asking people for money to fund your idea, and the money
finally came. This is proof, that if you persist, you will eventually succeed.

This summer I am going on a Gonzaga sponsored service project to Camden, New
Jersey, the second poorest area in the nation to try to help those in need in that
community. I believe that this will give me a good opportunity to be a leader to some of
the needy in Camden.

Thanks again for taking time to share some of your experiences and views on
being a leader in a world so devoid of them.

With kindest regards, I am,






